OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O, BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 29, 1965

Mr. Paul Hull

standard Oil Company of Texas
pPost Office Box 1249

Houston, Texas

Dear Mr. Hull:s

With reference to oux conference yesterday about the problems
related to the gompletion and production of your Intex 5 No.
1, SE/4 KE/4, Section 5, Township 26 Noxrth, Range 1 Bast, Rio
Arriba County, New Mexico, the matter is being studied by the
Commission staff and we will be in communication with you at
a later date.

pending further notice from this office, you may continue to
produce the well in the normal manner.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secrestary-Director
ALP/irx

ces Mr. Emexy Arnold
Mr. Phil McGrath
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